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Virgin Australia Trade Release

Virgin Australia will increase flights between Australia and Vanuatu again from next
month, with additional Brisbane-Port Vila services going on sale now.

This increase in flights follows the International Air Services Commission's (IASC)
approval last week for additional capacity on Vanuatu routes and comes after Virgin
Australia increased Vanuatu services from three to five per week in May and June at the
request of the Australian Government following challenges faced by Air Vanuatu.

From 9 July, Virgin Australia will operate up to seven return services per week between
Brisbane and Port Vila, with capacity to grow further during peak periods.

For more information, please contact the Virgin Australia Industry Support Team on 13
67 37.
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